
Babb December Board Report 
 
Attendance 
 
Whole School: 87.56% 
Classified Attendance %: 90% 
Certified Attendance%: 95% 
Staff attendance as a whole: 92.5% 
Perfect Attendance students: 15 
Perfect Attendance classified: 0 
Perfect Attendance certified: 2 
Dropped Students: 0, transfers 1 
Homevisits: 3 
Referrals: 1 
OSS: 0 
Bully Incidents:0 
Solutions/Parent Meeting: 1 

Summary 
ISIP™ Early Reading results for Babb Elementary School 
at Browning Public Schools - 2019/2020 School Year  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Challenges: We continue transitioning into a more individualized approach to 
teaching students.  
Positives:  
December was filled with so many great activities for students and the 
community. We had a monthly visit by the Park Service. Our students learned 
about Glaciers and the impact they have on the landscape. We also had our 
monthly literacy night. Parents and students read books about Christmas and 
made Christmas ornaments. In preparation for the Christmas play, students 
baked and decorated cookies.  
The month was highlighted by our annual Christmas play, Christmas on Candy 
Cane Lane. We had well over 100 people in attendance. Santa gave out bags of 
candy and Toys for Tots provided gifts. PTO and Blackfeet Housing provided 
snacks and beverages.  
The month concluded with Christmas dinner. We had 36 parents and family 
members in to each dinner their students. It was a great meal.  
We look forward to a great  NEW YEAR! 
 

   
  
 

 
 
 



  


